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A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to an office of constituent services

Int 1332-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1332-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to reporting on arrests, summonses, 
removals, escorts and use of force incidents occurring in 
department of social services/human resources administration 
job centers and SNAP centers

Int 1333-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1333-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to establishing a pilot program for the 
provision of social work services at department of social 
services/human resources administration job centers

Int 1335-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1335-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to de-escalation and trauma-informed 
training

Int 1336-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1336-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring space for children at 
department of social services/human resources administration 
job centers and SNAP centers

Int 1337-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1337-A
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A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of social 
services/human resources administration to maintain systems in 
which clients may reschedule appointments over the phone

Int 1347-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1347-A

A Local Law in relation to implementation of a plan based on 
findings of the audit of department of social services/human 
resources administration job centers and SNAP centers

Int 1350-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1350-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of social 
services/human resources administration to report on 
termination of public assistance and reopening

Int 1359-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1359-A

A Local Law in relation to auditing department of social 
services/human resources administration job centers and SNAP 
centers

Int 1382-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1382-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of social 
services/human resources administration to report on 
termination of public assistance

Int 1389-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1389-A

A Local Law to amend the administrative code of the city of 
New York, in relation to requiring the department of social 
services/human resources administration to report annually on 
comments, questions and complaints by clients

Int 1403-2019

Proposed Int. No. 1403-A
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Resolution calling on the State Legislature to pass and the 
Governor to sign legislation that would provide a grace period 
before terminating public assistance or Supplemental Nutrition 
Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits due to a change in income 
and/or employment to allow time to contest the termination of 
benefits or prepare for the termination.

Res 0721-2019
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